
THESE STATIONS ARE LOW POWER TELEVISION STATIONS WHICH ARE NOT A PART OF AN 
EMPLOYMENT UNIT WITH ANY OTHER BROADCAST STATION, INCLUDING ANY FULL-POWER 
TELEVISION OR RADIO STATION. THEREFORE, IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE INSTRUCTIONS TO 
THE LICENSE RENEWAL APPLICATION AND THE COMMISSION'S RULES, THESE STATIONS ARE 
NOT REQUIRED TO PREPARE AN ANNUAL PUBLIC FILE REPORT. 


